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16/05 Update Report 

 
Bill Reed, Area Panel Manager introduced a report, which set out 
responses to questions raised verbally or in writing at the last meeting.  
 
Rat Running on Church Lane, Darley Abbey 
It was reported that around 13,000 households were invited to attend 
the exhibitions and make comments concerning the transport plans, 
including the Five Lamps junction improvements, as well as connecting 
Derby.  Residents felt strongly that no further action should be taken in 
this area as most people felt that rat-running had reduced.  The 
situation would continue to be monitored.   
 
The Panel felt that this response was inadequate, and felt that another 
consultation was necessary. 
 
It was agreed to refer this matter to Cabinet 
 
Resolved to refer back to Council Cabinet to ask that a further 
consultation be done to determine whether further work was. 
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